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I wish to object to the proposed plans for the land between 84 and 102 Ragged 
Hall 
Lane, on the following grounds. 
Previous applications made in 2022 and 2024 were rejected at Appeal for 
multiple reasons and all of the reasons for rejection remain valid today. 
 
The land is Greenbelt and therefore should be protected and not built on 
 
Substantial harm to wildlife has already been caused by repeated clearing of the 
land before previous applications and if building were to take place this would 
cause further catastrophic harm to ecosystems and wildlife  
 
 
The narrow lane is highly unsuitable for any increase in traffic flow, is already 
dangerous and is not adequate or fit for purpose for the additional traffic this 
development would entail. 
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